MASSACHUSETTS BOARD OF MEDICINE TAKES DISCIPLINARY ACTION

WAKEFIELD:  At its meeting on July 14, 2022, the Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine took disciplinary action against the medical licenses of Harold L. Altvater, M.D., Richard E. Caesar, M.D. and Eike Blohm, M.D.
In a Final Decision & Order, the Board indefinitely suspended Dr. Harold L. Altvater’s right to renew his license to practice medicine after finding that he had been criminally convicted of three counts of securities fraud. The Board also included that any petition to terminate the suspension shall contain documented completion of 100 hours of community service pursuant to a plan, approved in advance by the Board, and an evaluation by Physician Health Services (PHS) and compliance with any recommendations.   Dr. Altvater was first licensed to practice medicine in Massachusetts on July 28, 1999.  He last practiced medicine in March 2019 at his Cannabinoid Medicine practice, Delta 9 Medical Consulting.
The Board reprimanded Dr. Richard E. Caesar after he agreed in a Consent Order that he had been disciplined by the Maine Board of Licensure in Medicine for reasons substantially similar to those for which Massachusetts could impose discipline, to wit, for engaging in conduct that undermines the public confidence in the integrity of the profession.  Dr. Caesar was licensed to practice medicine in the Commonwealth since June 1, 1988. Dr. Caesar practices medicine at Tufts Medical Center Community Care and Melrose Wakefield Hospital, both in Melrose. He is also currently licensed in Florida, Indiana, Maine, New Hampshire, and New Jersey. 

In a final action, the Board accepted Dr. Eike Blohm’s resignation of his license to practice medicine. Resignation is a disciplinary action that permanently removes a physician from the practice of medicine. Dr. Blohm was first licensed to practice medicine in Massachusetts on January 22, 2015.  He last practiced medicine in May 2021 when he was practicing emergency medicine at the University of Vermont Medical Center.

The Massachusetts Board of Registration in Medicine licenses more than 40,000 physicians, osteopaths and acupuncturists.  The Board was created in 1894 to protect the public health and safety by setting standards for the practice of medicine and ensuring that doctors who practice in the Commonwealth are appropriately qualified and competent. The Board investigates complaints and determines sanctions. More information is available at www.mass.gov/massmedboard, or you may contact the Board at borimmedia@massmail.state.ma.us


